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Willkom, Mae - DNR

From: Caine, Howard <caine.howard@epa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 11:37 AM
To: Wright, Clifford C.
Cc: Derrick Paul; Willkom, Mae - DNR; Sykora, Candace A - DNR
Subject: RE: PFAS Sampling at NPI

Cliff, EPA has reviewed your report on PFAS sampling. EPA agrees that the requirement to perform the sampling has 
been met and also agrees that no further sampling is necessary at this time. 
 
As we have also discussed, PFAS is an emerging contaminant and further review may be necessary in the future based 
on new information on this contaminant. 
 
Thanks…Howard 
 
Howard Caine 
Remedial Project Manager 
U.S. EPA Region 5 
Superfund and Emergency Management Division 
(312) 353-9685 
 

From: Wright, Clifford C. <cwright@GFNET.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 9:28 AM 
To: Caine, Howard <caine.howard@epa.gov> 
Subject: PFAS Sampling at NPI 
 
Howard- 
 
In Dec 2018, National Presto Industries, Inc. (NPI) completed sampling select wells for analysis of perfluoroalkyl 
substances (PFAS) in Eau Claire, Wisconsin, at EPA’s request.  Lab results document that all three wells were non-detect 
for PFAS, as summarized in the attached Feb 2019 report.  Please consider providing a note to the file on the topic, as 
we first discussed at the NPI annual meeting with Derrick, Mae, and Candace on Dec 5.  One option would be for you to 
simply reply to this email and cc Derrick and Candace, as the two of us reviewed by phone on Mon/Dec 16.  Meanwhile, 
feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need additional info. 
 
Cliff Wright, PE, PG | Project Engineer/Geologist 
Gannett Fleming, Inc. | 8040 Excelsior Drive, Suite 303, Madison, WI 53717-1338 
t  608.836.1500 x6722 | c  608.695.3651 | cwright@gfnet.com 
Excellence Delivered As Promised 
Gannett Fleming is ISO 9001:2015 Certified. 
www.gannettfleming.com | Stay connected: Twitter | Facebook | LinkedIn | YouTube 

PRINTING SUSTAINABILITY STATEMENT: Gannett Fleming is committed to conserving natural resources and minimizing adverse environmental impacts 
in projects. Accordingly, project documentation will be provided in electronic format only unless clients specifically request hard copies. Visit our website 
to read more about our sustainability commitment. 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and any attachments may contain confidential information for the use of the named addressee. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this communication in error and that any review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution 
or copying of it or its contents is prohibited. 
 
 


